
 

 

NATIONAL SERVICE SCHEME (NSS) 

LAW CENTRE-I 

NOTICE 

           25th September, 2025 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we received an overwhelming number of 

responses for the NSS Induction this year. Due to the limited number of seats 

available and in order to ensure a fair selection process, a written test will be 

conducted for all applicants. 

All applicants who filled the google form will receive an email with details 

regarding the venue and timings of the test.  

The written test will be held on Saturday, 27th September, 2025.   

We appreciate your interest and enthusiasm. Kindly check your emails regularly 

and be present as per the instructions shared.  

 

Regards 

Dr. Sukanya Singha 

Programme Officer  

NSS Law Centre-I 

 


